



February 12, 2021

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your recent gift I'm pleased to enclose your new Winners Circle certificate and lapel pin that recognize you at the Silver level for 2020-2021.

Your increased generosity means so much because you are enabling Special Olympics to reach out to more individuals with intellectual disabilities here in New York and elsewhere.

Generous and loyal friends like you are so important to us. And when you increase your level of support, it's inspiring to all of us who see the power of your gifts at work every day!

You are helping us improve the quality of all our sports training and competition activities today, and helping us unlock the extraordinary gifts of each of our athletes.

As their confidence grows, the combined voices of our over 5 million athletes wordwide are being heard and changing the attitudes of everyone they meet on what it means to be different.

Thank you again for the vital role you are playing in Special Olympics. I hope you will display your new certificate and pin with the same pride that you are instilling in our athletes.

Sincerely,

Stacey B. Hengsterman President & CEO

Special Olympics New York

Enc.

cc: Timothy Shriver, Chairman of the Board, Special Olympics International

No goods or services were provided to the above named donor as a result of this gift.

Special Olympics protects personal information.
For more details, visit www.SpecialOlympics.org/Privacy-Policy